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Recap of the Student Board Member Fundraiser 
 
By	Becca	Fischer	
	
Close	to	100	community	members	and	students	attended	NEDC’s	Pints	for	Preservation	
fundraiser	at	Migration	Brewing	Company	on	April	3rd.	

	

	
	
The	Circuit	Bouldering	Gym	and	Migration	co‐sponsored	the	event.		The	Circuit	treated	the	
crowd	to	a	climbing	video	and	NEDC	provided	updates	on	our	latest	projects.		A	few	lucky	
attendees	won	fantastic	raffle	prizes	donated	by	local	Portland	businesses	and	artisans,	
including	a	coveted	work	of	original	art	by	Marla	Nelson	and	a	large	landscape	photo	by	
Mark	Riskedahl.	If	you	missed	the	event,	don’t	worry;	you	can	still	support	NEDC’s	efforts	
by	becoming	a	monthly	donor!	
	
*Becca	Fischer	was	a	Student	Board	Member	during	her	1L	year	in	2013‐2014,	and	is	NEDC’s	
Law	Clerk	for	2014	–	2015.	


